
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

June 29, 2020 3:45 pm    
Good Evening from Luther Manor.  The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  All visitor restrictions remain 
in place.  Effective today, these restrictions allow for outside-only visits with Terrace 
Independent Living residents per the guidelines communicated last week. 
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve.   
 
Shout Outs of Thanks! 
 

● Thank you to Holy Cross Lutheran Church in Menomonee Falls for all the 
cards and encouragement for our residents and staff.  All of these well wishes 
will go a long way! 
 

 
 
Campus Update 
 

● You may have read that the Washington/Ozaukee County Department of Health 
ended their lockdown order that was put in place during a time of significant 
COVID spread in the area.  This order had implemented additional restrictions on 



 

senior living facilities in their counties, including restricting staff from working at 
more than one facility to reduce the spread of COVID from facility to facility.  The 
Department ended the order because the extreme precautions were no longer 
deemed necessary given the slowing of cases in the counties and in light of the 
myriad rules in place by the CDC, CMS and Wisconsin Department of Health.  
We continue to follow those guidelines and will keep in place our own policy to 
restrict staff from working at other facilities.    
 

Campus Happenings 
 

● Over the weekend, we tested all residents in our Courtyards program after 
learning that a resident in the hospital tested positive for COVID. The results 
determined that two residents were positive. They have been moved to our 
COVID unit in the Health Care Center for continued care. We also began to test 
staff again in this program area.  This testing continued today and will conclude 
on Tuesday.  We expect results to begin coming back as soon as Tuesday.  As 
always, we are working with the Wauwatosa Department of Health on 
appropriate next steps.  We will keep you updated throughout the week. 
 

● Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


